
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :  Spring 2  2022     Theme: What’s on our plate?  

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

Hello Everyone, 

 

I have my usual problem of having too 

many photos and not knowing which to 

use. I decided to do more photos and 

less words!  

 

As you know we have been practising 

our money skills this half term and putting 

these skills to use with our daily tuck shop 

and weekly trips to the shop.  

In English we have been using the story 

The Little Red Hen as our focus to 

develop our reading, writing and 

communication skills. We have used role-

play to act out being the different 

characters.  

In the afternoons, we have enjoyed 

making pizzas in cooking and travelling 

around the world, trying different foods 

on a Tuesday. In Art on a Wednesday we 

have been practicing our sculpting skills. 

Thursdays have been PSHE and we start 

each week with game playing, which 

has been very successful.  

Friday afternoons are when we have 

been going to the shops. If we are not 

able to do this we have been working on 

our gross and fine motor skills.  

To end this term we have been on a bear 

hunt ready to go on an egg hunt in the 

last week. 

 

Hope you all have a super Easter break, 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

  

       
 

       
 

   
 

  
 

    
      

 

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 8th April 2022 

School starts back on Monday 25th April 2022 

 


